

I support Rancho Viejo Solar - #24-5200

From Marco Pombo < Marco.Pombo@messages.americasavesmoney.com>

Date Sat 7/12/2025 11:44 AM

To Public Comments AES/BESS Pernit Hearing <publiccomment@santafecountynm.gov>

WARNING:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Commissioners,

I strongly support the 'Tell the County Board: Support Solar' initiative. The Rancho Viejo Solar and Battery Storage Project is a crucial step towards achieving energy independence for Santa Fe County. By investing in solar projects with battery storage, we not only enhance our energy capabilities but also provide significant benefits to local farmers and families. It's essential that we voice our support to the County Board, urging them to prioritize sustainable energy solutions that empower our community. Let's make our voices heard for a brighter, more sustainable future.

Marco Pombo, Santa Fe